Join us in Matawiniel

Our confirmands will be attending a confirmation spring
weekend trip in April in Matawinie.
We are pleased to invite congregation
members for an afternoon visit on Saturday April 13.

¢ planned activity is either a hike at the nearby regional park if the weather
v 8 permits or social activities at the cottage.
For further information and confirmation of your visit,
_please contact Pauliina at pauliina.rouleau@gmail.com
by Monday, April 8.




